NEW MEXICO

OIL GONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Decenber 16, 1955

Greenbrier Oil Co,
19 La Flata Place
Durango, “olorado

Att: Mr, Harry J. Miller
Dear Hr, Miller:
Reference is made to your letter of December 8, 1555 inquiring
a8 to the present status of the #1 Palmer well in the SE} Seotion
1-2/N-2W, Enclosed is a copy of a letter written to Mr. Palmer
by our 8anta Fe office on October 18, 1955 informing him a bond
had been approved and that Greenbrier 0il Co. wae reliaved of
any further responsibility in connection with the well,

Evidently Creenbrier?s copy of this letter went astray.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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GENERAL OFFICES REGIONAL FIELD OFFICE

522 HAMM BLDG., B9 wh wimndbvbTrie AN il v
ST. PAUL 2, MINN, ODURANGO. COLORADO
GREENBRIER OIL COMPANY 19 La Plata Place

THE COLONtAL BUILDING
December 8, 1955

327 SOUTH ADAMS STREET
FORTWDRTH 4, TEXAS

Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor
District III

0il & Gas Conservation Commission
P.0.Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

SW3 SE% Sec 1

T 2h N R2W
Rio Arriba County
New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Please advise if the bond of Rodger Palmer on the Palmer No., 1
well was approved by the Oil Conservation Commission and if the
change of ownership has been completed and is now on file.

Also if the Greenbrier 0Oil Company is relieved of any further
responsibility in connection with the well.

Very truly yours,

;% éﬁ,/? (P
'??T\J; er

HIM/mp Greenbrier 0il Company



